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Gardening by Dolphins Youth Club 

A group of 16 young people from the Dolphins Youth Club have been involved in a renovation / 

gardening project over the last couple of months. This included learning about local fauna through 

a very informative and interesting tour of Gibraltar’s Botanic Gardens.  

The young people planted some flowers and plants in an area at the club which they have been 

responsible for maintaining and watering. Their final piece was a renovation of a plot of land close 

to their premises, just opposite the Anchorage which had been unattended for a while and was 

bursting with overgrown weeds, untrimmed bushes and rubbish. This task took the young people 

two days to complete, it required commitment, determination, team work and the desire to learn 

new skills amongst others.  

The Gibraltar Youth Service would like to thank The Ministry for Heritage and Green Arc for their 

help and permission to carry out this eco-friendly project. Special thanks go to Dr Keith Farrel who 

has kindly been involved throughout the project and whose skills and knowledge have been 

priceless. For further or general information about the Gibraltar Youth Service please contact 

Mark Zammit, Principle Youth Officer on gibyouth@gibtelecome.net or call 20078637. 

 


